
October 10, 2023 email from kris pastoriza to Forest Service re. roadless powerline construction:

“With the reminder that the X-178 transmission line replacement/conductor carrying capacity increase 
has not been determined to be necessary for system reliability or safety, it could be built through 
WMNF without roads or construction pads, if the Forest Service required real standards for 
environmental protection.

No construction pads:

     No construction pads, no roads, no rip-rap, no gravel, no alteration of terrain:

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=5ygUlCERrug&authuser=0                                    kris
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